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 Adult Bible Study 

Join us for a study Stories Jesus Told: How to Read a Parable, by Greg Carey.  

This  6-week study will continue through Wednesday, October 16, 2019.  With a 

book and DVD to guide us, we’ll look at Jesus’ parables in a new light with open 

eyes and hopefully gain new and deeper understanding.  We’ll begin at 5:30 

p.m. and end at 6:55 p.m., so choir members can participate. Come! And let’s 

read some stories together.   

 

  October Church Events   
 

 Food Bank Sunday                                  Sunday, Oct. 6 -  Communion Open                                     

 “Harvest Auction”              Sunday, Oct. 6 - 2:00 and 3:00 pm 

 UMW Meeting                                          Thursday, Oct. 17 at 7:00 pm 

 Ad. Board Meeting                                    Monday, Oct. 28 at 6:30 pm 

 “Women In  Faith”                                    Wednesdays  2:00 pm – 3:00 pm 

 “With These Hands”                                   Wednesday Oct. 9 & 23rd at 1:30 pm       

 “Adult Study”     Wednesdays at 5:30 pm- 6:55 pm 
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 Harvest Festival Auction 

    Sunday, October 6   
 

   Pie & Coffee sale starting at 2:00 pm 

   Auction starting at 3:00 pm 
 

It’s time for our Annual Harvest Auction, so mark your calendar and plan to come for some pie and fun!          

A sign-up sheet for pies is on the bulletin board in the Fireside Rom.   

 

What can you bring for the auction?   

Are you a crafty person?  Homemade quilted, knitted, crocheted, embroidered items are always       

good sellers. 

Do you have a bumper crop of garden produce?  September is a good time to sell those pumpkins, 

squash, apples, tomatoes, cucumbers and so on.  Even zucchini can be sold here! 

Are you a cook?  Baked goods always sell well –bread and rolls; cakes, cookies, and pies; caramel corn, 

snack mixes and other goodies are always popular. 

Have you been preserving some of the season’s bounty?  Bring your homemade jams & jellies,          

pickles or salsa! 

Are you a painter or photographer?  A framed item could be just one an auction bidder is looking for! 

 
 

                                     United Methodist Women  
 

United Methodist Women’s annual Bake-Less Sale brought in $299.00 

this year. Thank you to all who contributed! 

United Methodist Women will meet Thursday October 17 at 7 pm. 

We will plan for the Christmas Bazaar and Luncheon  (Dec 6).        

Millie will also tell about the Big Horn District Fall meeting which she 

recently attended at Pine Creek UM Church. 
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Rally Day 

“Methodist Fishing Derby”   

The Rally Day went well!  
 

     September 8th was the Rally Day of our church.  It was 

a wonderful celebration of the beginning of the year 

with 61 people in attendance. 

Outside  fellowship on  the bridge over the Yellowstone River! 
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It’s Almost Time for the All-Church Dinner! 

 

You probably remember that our church’s annual roast beef dinner is called the All-Church Dinner 

because it needs ALL members of the church to participate!  Well … the dinner is coming soon, so get 

ready to do your part. This year’s dinner will be held on Wednesday, November 6, serving from 5-7 

pm.  The menu will be our traditional roast beef, mashed potatoes and gravy, green beans, apple rings, 

assorted salads, pie, and drinks.  Dinner prices will remain the same as last year - $13 for adults and 

$6 for children ages 5-12 (children under 5 eat free). 

 

So what can you do to help? 

 

SELL TICKETS and BUY THEM FOR YOURSELF AND YOUR FAMILY!** 

Help clean the dining room, kitchen and serving areas 

Decorate the dining room and set tables  

Bring a salad or some pies 

Help in the kitchen with food preparation 

Dish up/serve salads 

Cut and plate pies 

Work on the serving line 

Serve in the dining room 

Wash dishes  

Clean up 

 

Sign-up sheets will be up soon on the Fireside Room bulletin board for workers in the various areas 

and to bring pies and salads.  Calling for volunteers takes a lot of time.  If you can’t personally sign 

up, please call the office (377-5678), and tell Jo Ann to put your name on any list. 

 

**It’s very helpful to have people sell tickets during the weeks/days before the dinner.  Some church 

members buy extra tickets as a way to “treat” some friends or as a way to say thank you to 

someone who’s done something nice for you.  If you can take some extra tickets to sell to fr iends, 

colleagues, or neighbors, just ask at the church office for tickets to sell.**   

 

Please let us know SOON how you can help! 

 

  Twylla McPherson (377-2677) & Leslie Hunter (377-3695), Co-Chairs  
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October    

    Oct. 1    Joyce Kinsey 

    Oct. 2    Darrell DeLange 

    Oct. 5    Even Jones 

    Oct. 15   Andrine Haas 

    Oct. 16   Marla Robinson 

    Oct. 17   Gerald Huschka 

                    Jewel Gentry 

    Oct. 26    Larry Evans  

 
 
 

to everyone who brought the   
September treats! 

Leslia & Vernone, Sunday School, Twylla 
& Stacey, Joan & Andrine, Ad. Council 

Children’s Corner  

 

 

October 

   Oct. 2   Bill & Glenda LaBree 

   Oct. 23 Jason & Stacey Stanfill 

Noisy Buckets 
 

Bring some coins to church on the first Sunday of every month so you can put them in 

the “noisy buckets” the Sunday School kids will be passing during the offering time. 
 

Our Bible lessons in Sunday School this year are from the New Testament and highlight 

the love Jesus had for all people.  Expanding on the rally day theme of Fishers of Men, 

we want to help spread that love, not just in our community, but across the world. 
 

We have chosen Intermountain Deaconess Home in Helena as our first sharing project.  

We served a coffee hour in September and will be passing buckets the first Sunday of 

every month for you to place your loose coins. 
 

Intermountain Home was started by Brother Van Del Orsdale in 1909 and has been 

providing a path to restoring hope and healing for children and their families ever 

since.  The children will have more facts about the home and its mission each month.  

Sunday, October 6th will be our first “noisy bucket” Sunday. 

Clink!  Clink! 
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